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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Oct/Nov. 2012

Fri. Oct. 26th ¢ Pre-Retirement Seminar, Workshop, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to:
www.uupsbu.org )

Tue. Nov. 6th ¢ Election Day 2012, 6:00 am to 9:00 pm at your Local Polling Station, Please VOTE
Wed. Nov. 7th ¢ Academic Council Meeting, 12:30 pm, Library Javits Room, Mellville Library, 2nd Fl.,
(RSVP to Corinne at: 632-6570)

Thur. Nov. 8th « Womens Concerns Workshop (SBDC), Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to:

www.uupsbu.org )

UUP Statewide Officer Elections at Fall Delegate Assembly

Two special elections were held at this Fall's Delegate Assembly in Buffalo which had 12 chapter
members attending. Edison Bond Jr. from Downstate Medical Center in Brooklyn was voted
Statewide Membership Development Officer, and our own Chapter President Artie Shertzer won a
statewide professional seat on the Executive Board. We wish them both success in their new roles

representing us at the UUP statewide level.

Let's Fight Hunger This October! Third Annual Food Drive

Stony Brook University, UUP Community Services Committee, and L.I. Cares are joining together
again to help fight hunger this October. With the increased demand at food banks, and with the
holidays fast approaching we need to help each other more than ever. Let's make this food drive
even bigger and better than last year!

Please bring non-perishable boxed and canned food items to L.I. Cares Food Collection boxes from
October 1 to October 31 in locations throughout the University. Donations must be in no later than
October 31 for holiday distribution. See uupsbu.org for a listing of locations, or call the UUP Office
at: 632-6570 or call Nancy Gaugler at: 632-6241 for the closest collection box in your area.
Please check expiration dates and no glass items.

Together We Can Make a Difference!

Hats for Heroes - Veterans Day 2012

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=caab050ff0&view=pt&search=all&th=13a92f2e3a3cb2fd
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Help make this Veterans Day a great day for our US veterans who reside at the Long Island State
Veterans Home in Stony Brook. Your $5 donation will purchase a hat for one of our US veterans who
reside at the LISVH. Let's remember our veterans and show them our appreciation for all that they
have sacrificed!

You may give either CASH or CHECK to "Stony Brook Foundation". Donations should be mailed or
delivered by Nov. 7th to:

Nancy Gaugler, Computing Center, Z=2400. Contact Nancy Gaugler at: 632-6241 or:
Nancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu.

Brought to you by the UUP Community Services Committee.

Land of the Free, Because of the Brave

Ski Season is Coming! Join us for a Spectacular New Hampshire Ski Trip!

Trip Date: Sunday, January 27 to Friday, February 1, 2013. Five days lift tickets (Loon, Cannon, Watenille Valley,
Bretton Woods) *

Trip Includes: Five night’'s accommodations at The Indian Head Resort **Five Breakfasts, Four Buffet Dinners
***Wine and Cheese Welcome Reception each eveningTaxes and Gratuities

For more information, download the flyer and/or contact Gail at: (631) 235-1662 or Rich at: (631) 786-1404

Trip Price: $477.00 per person, Quad occupancy

505.00 per person, Triple occupancy
$563.00 per person, Double occupancy
$735.00 per person, Single occupancy

Add Ons: Trip Insurance, Ski or Board Rentals, Group Lessons, Night Tubing, Snowmobiling, X-Country Skiing, Free
Ice Skating at Indian Head (bring your own skates), Movie Theater

Travel to/from NH and all ski areas via your own car!
*Lift tickets are good at any of the ski areas on any day (Mon-Fri)

** Indian Head Resort has indoor/outdoor pools & hot tubs, saunas, game room, exercise room, gift shop, bar/lounge
with nightly entertainment, and more.

***No meals provided on your arrival Sunday, but there is a restaurant at the Indian Head, as well as several good
restaurants in the area.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.
UUP Office: Room S-5415 | Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library | Zip =3388 | 632-6570
Editor: Charlie McAteer | Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas | Your Happy PayDay Staff :)

Corinne Burns, Chapter Assistant
United University Professions
S-5415 Melville Library

SUNY Stony Brook

Stony Brook, NY 11794-3388

@ NH 2013 flyer.docx
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